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BACKGROUND: 

GRPU managers continue to draft policies for Commission review.  Attached is the Frozen 

Water Lines policy.  This policy has been modernized and establishes the standard for GRPU 

interactions with customers. 

When considering approval of this draft policy, the Commission will also need to 

consider rescinding portions of the existing all-in-one water operating rules policy.  Those parts 

are: Section 3, part 5 (pages 11 – 12) as well as line 6 of appendix C (page 26).   

 

There will also be additional parts in the existing all-in-one Water Operating Rules Policy that 

will need to consider to be rescinded, primarily due to dated costs and billing.    

 

Upon feedback from the Commission on the draft policy, a revised policy will be prepared for 

approval at the November 9 GRPU Commission meeting. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Review and comment on draft water wastewater policy. 

 


